46 Brookmeade Drive Rhinebeck, NY 12572 845-876-2071 BrookmeadeCommunity.org

9/16/2020

Dear Terraces and Meadows' Families,

We were hopeful that the revised guidance was to "ease" visitation restrictions but understand that the intentions of NYS DOH and The Governor's office is to ensure our most vulnerable are safe with the necessary precautions.

We have received some clarification on the revised guidance related to visitation.

It is now required that anyone scheduled to visit (as we have been) is now required to present a verified negative test result within the last week (7 days) of a visit.

For example, outdoor visit is scheduled for 9/17, you must have evidence that you took a test on or after 9/10 with verification that the result is COVID negative.

We are also preparing for restricted indoor visitation. We will do so within the parameters of the regulations and with the necessary precautions.

This is an extremely difficult time for you, your loved ones and all of us that are here to serve. We will continue to encourage and provide telephone and video calls and window visits.

I will update you as we have additional information.

Stay safe and be well!

(aren Zobel

**Full-Service Senior Living** 







